		A CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY O		The second second				
ن	خاص بكتابة الامتحا		الامتحان الوطني الموحد للبكالوريا الدورة الاستدراكية 2006		سينة بعيب المركز الوطني للامتحالات المركز الوطني للامتحالات المركز الوطني المتحالات المركز الوطني المتحالات المتحال			
3س	مدة الإنجاز:		رقم الامتحان: الاسم الشخصي و العائلي: تاريخ و مكان الازدياد:					
3	المعامل:	الموضوع	المستوى: السنة الثانية من سلك البكالوريا			اللغة الأنجليزية الآداب تخصص		
3	€							
خاص بكتابة الامتحان			و توقیعه: بة على 20:		المادة: اللغة الأنجليزية السعبة: الآداب تخصص لغات النا الشعبة: السنة الثانية من سلك البكالوريا			
ى 4	الصفحة: 1 عل		ورقة الإجابة					
	2020 X 200	Ε.	or Moro Oal	ami com				

TEXT:

## For More 9alami.com

Governments in developed countries are trying to reduce smoking through advertising restrictions and court actions against the tobacco industry. But they are also increasingly reliant on the billions they collect on taxes from cigarette smokers. Can they do both or are they guilty of hypocrisy? Is smoking a personal choice or a public health issue that has to be regulated?

"This is less an issue of 'free will' than some suggest. Nicotine is highly addictive, so that once one starts smoking for any reason it is extremely difficult to stop. This is the hidden danger of the substance and the reason why comparisons to wine, autos and other 'personal choices' don't work. Banning tobacco in its present addictive form is a certainty in this century. If a non-addictive replacement is offered, it will probably be as popular as chewing gum." (Tom Neff, New York, USA)

"I have smoked since I was 15 and I know it is extremely bad for me, but I enjoy it. As other smokers will know, there are certain cigarettes you have every day, which you really enjoy - the one after a meal, the one with a cup of coffee, the several while you're drinking and always the one last thing at night. As an individual, I would like to make my own choices, as I do in other aspects of my life, like the work I do, the people I socialise with, etc. I am not about to let the government dictate to me those things. Leave our choices alone - we are individuals with minds of our own! "(Julia Rees, Reading, England.)

"If governments were serious about trying to get people to stop smoking, they would either make smoking illegal or else push the price up to something like £50 for a pack of 10. Cigarettes bring in a lot of tax revenue for governments so why would they want people to stop smoking?" (Rob Marrey, Bray, Ireland.)

"I'm quite happy for anyone to condemn themselves to a slow death via lung, throat, tongue or bowel cancer as long as they accept the responsibility for it. I went to a café in San Francisco and it was so nice to emerge from there with my hair and clothes not stinking of cigarette smoke. So smoke if you want, but just don't inflict it on others." (Steve, London, UK)

"As a doctor, I regard smoking as one of the most dangerous "hobbies" there is, and the world would be a far better place without tobacco. Prohibition only creates problems, but what is needed is a clear policy of making smoking as socially unacceptable as possible. The EU suggestions on gruesome pictures are a step in the right direction, but need to be combined with a complete advertising or sponsorship ban, and replacement by adverts aimed specifically at children ridiculing smokers." (Dave Harvey, Swansea)

## لا يكتب أي شيء في هذا الإطار

For More 9alami.com

I CON	الصفحة: 2	
1. 001	APREHENSION	(15 POINTS)
	CH THE NAMES MN "B". (4 pts)	IN COLUMN "A" WITH THE APPROPRIATE STATEMENTS I
	2. Julia 3. Steve 4. Rob	a wants cigarettes to be more expensive so that people cannot buy them b is for forbidding tobacco in its present form. c smokes a cigarette before going to bed. d mentions the bad smell of cigarette smoke.
	1	2
B. ARE	THESE SENTENC	CES TRUE OR FALSE? JUSTIFY. (3 pts )
1. It is i	mpossible for an ad	dicted smoker to give up smoking.
2. Rob	Marrey says govern	ments are serious about trying to make people give up smoking.
3. The	ioctor looks forwar	d to a world without tobacco.
C 120	NED STREET ONE	COTTONIC (2 - / )
C. ANS	WER THESE QUE	ESTIONS. (3 pts)
1. How	do developed count	tries want to discourage people from smoking?
2. 22011		that an bannen to a smaller?
	t is the worst thing t	
	t is the worst thing t	mat can happen to a smoker:
2. Wha		
2. Wha	t kind of adverts do	
2. Wha 3. Wha	t kind of adverts do	es the doctor suggest to make smoking unacceptable?
2. Wha 3. Wha D. THI ONLY	t kind of adverts do  ESE WORDS ARE ONE IS CORRECT  nt: a. depriv	ces the doctor suggest to make smoking unacceptable?  IN THE TEXT. OF THE FOUR EXPLANATIONS SUGGESTE  I. WRITE IT DOWN. (2 pts)  ved b. interested c. dependent d. precious
2. Wha 3. Wha D. THI ONLY 1. relia 2. emer	t kind of adverts do  ESE WORDS ARE ONE IS CORRECT  nt: a. depriv	es the doctor suggest to make smoking unacceptable? IN THE TEXT. OF THE FOUR EXPLANATIONS SUGGESTE I. WRITE IT DOWN. (2 pts)  ved b. interested c. dependent d. precious pear b. leave c. run away d. come out of
2. Wha 3. Wha D. THI ONLY 1. relia 2. emer 3. regan	t kind of adverts do  ESE WORDS ARE ONE IS CORRECT  a. deprivered from: a. disapped: a. look f	ces the doctor suggest to make smoking unacceptable?  IN THE TEXT. OF THE FOUR EXPLANATIONS SUGGESTE TO WRITE IT DOWN. (2 pts)  ved b. interested c. dependent d. precious pear b. leave c. run away d. come out of for b. look into c. consider d. observe
2. Wha 3. Wha D. THI ONLY 1. relia 2. emer 3. regar 4. grues	t kind of adverts do  ESE WORDS ARE ONE IS CORRECT  a. deprivered from: a. disapperd: a. look for some: a. beaut	ces the doctor suggest to make smoking unacceptable?  IN THE TEXT. OF THE FOUR EXPLANATIONS SUGGESTE TO WRITE IT DOWN. (2 pts)  ved b. interested c. dependent d. precious pear b. leave c. run away d. come out of for b. look into c. consider d. observe iful b. horrible c. fantastic d. acceptable
2. Wha 3. Wha D. THI ONLY 1. relia 2. emer 3. regar 4. grues 1	t kind of adverts do  ESE WORDS ARE ONE IS CORRECT  a. deprived to the deprive term of	ces the doctor suggest to make smoking unacceptable?  IN THE TEXT. OF THE FOUR EXPLANATIONS SUGGESTE TO WRITE IT DOWN. (2 pts)  ved b. interested c. dependent d. precious pear b. leave c. run away d. come out of for b. look into c. consider d. observe

## لا يكتب أي شيء في هذا الإطسار

For More 9alami.com

الصفحة: 3 على 4	
II. LANGUAGE	(10 POINTS)
	NKS WITH THE APPROPRIATE WORDS FROM THE LIST. (2 pts,)
as a result	t - so that - directly - worse - whereas - especially - about
tar they dangerous to health,	those destined for the third world, I believe, have more nicotine and cause serious health problems for the population. No doubt smoking is but what
B. GIVE THE CORR	ECT FORM OF THE WORDS BETWEEN BRACKETS. (4 pts)
my wife and my childr are a large (threaten)	ayone does to himself or herself; however, why should they (pollution) and try to kill me with acrid pollutants. Why should they try to kill me, en, simply because of their (stupidity)
C. PUT THE VERBS I	BETWEEN BRACKETS IN THE CORRECT TENSE. (2pts)
1. When they arrived a	t the airport, the plane (already - leave)
2. Amal: Shall we meet	tomorrow morning?
Jane: I'm afraid I ca	n't, I (attend) a business meeting tomorrow morning.
D. REWRITE THESE	SENTENCES BEGINNING WITH THE WORDS GIVEN. (2 pts )
1. James smokes a lot a	and his health is deteriorating.
If James	
	an people
III. WRITING	(15 POINTS)
Nowadays, many teen:	agers have access to the internet. Do you think they are using it

appropriately? Do you think it is helping them with their studies or just wasting their time, or

Write an article to your school magazine giving your opinion. (Approximately 250 words)

C: RS8

even worse teaching them bad ideas and habits?